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Welcome to the Autumn 2 edition

of our school newsletter.  Can you

believe it will be Christmas Day in

just 4 days time!  We have had

such a brilliant half term but

WOW ....it has been so jam

packed!  Over the next few pages

I’ll share some of the things we

have been up to from Christmas

performances to Manchester

United to Woodley lights.  Thank

you for your continued support.

Mrs Harding

Christmas Service
Please join us for our
Christmas Service in church

tomorrow at 9.10am.  Our

Key Stage 2 children will be

leading the service but
there are plenty of songs

throughout to make you
smile.  Please do try to join

us.  Christmas jumpers are

welcome! 

CHRIS
TMAS

EDITI
ON



Prime Time singing
Our Yr 5/6 children went over to the church hall to

sing Christmas songs to the PrimeTime group.

Jack and the Beanstalk
Manchester United gifted us 14 tickets to watch Jack

and the Beanstalk at the Opera House The Thea It

was far too hard for us to choose so we pulled

names from a hat for each class.

Woodley Lights
Thank you to all the children and parents who joined

us at Woodley precinct to singing before the

Christmas lights were switched on.

Christmas Disco
The children had a fabulous time last Friday at the

Christmas disco.  There were some spectacular

moves on the dance floor!!! 

Christmas Parties
Christmas parties have taken place this week.  All

the children have sung, danced and played games.  

They are definitely ready for a break now!

CHRISTMAS
EVENTS



MAN UTD
Manchester United continue to spoil us!  We

were given two tickets for a child and their adult

to watch Manchester United play at Old Trafford

on the 9th December.  We offer these tickets to

our Year 6 children as they are coming to the end

of their Primary journey.  The tickets this time

went to Layla and her mum.  The weather was

awful but this did not dampen their spirits.  Layla

told me she had a wet but wonderful time.

Upcoming
Events

Church service- Dec22nd
School re-opens -Jan 8th



SMART CLUB 

PARENTS EVENING

SMART club are extending their hours based on the

outcomes of the recent questionnaire.  The new times

and costs are as follows: 

·3.20pm-5pm: £5.50
or
·3.20pm-5.30pm: £6.50
All sessions can be booked via the school spider APP.

Thank you to all those parents who
attended parents evening.  These are the %
of those who came:

Nursery: 83%
Reception: 85%

Year 1: 95%
Year 2: 96%
Year 3: 90%
Year 4: 83%

Year 5/6: 90%



CLUBS
Tuesday: Manchester United Year 3/4

Wednesday: Active Sports

We are starting a
lunchtime craft club on

Mondays.



KEY DATES

08.01.24: Term starts
19.01.24: Coffee morning 9am
19.01.24: Year 1 class assembly 2.30pm
02.02.24: EYFS class assembly 2.30pm
06.02.24: Parents evening 3.30-5pm
07.02.24: Parents evening 3.30-6.30pm
08.02.24: School closes for half term 3.20pm
09.02.24: INSET day school closed
19.02.24: School starts
01.03.24: Year 5/6 class assembly 2.30pm
08.03.24: Year 4 class assembly 2.30pm
15.03.24:Coffee morning 9am
22.03.24: Year 3 class assembly 2.30pm
28.03.24: Break up for Easter 3.20pm




